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Hi Everyone,
I wanted to give you an update on the Read to Feed Minutes and the Spring Break
Reading Contest.

Week 1  As a school we read 30,929 minutes. Almost all minutes were turned in. If you
didn't turn in minutes add those to week 2, thanks. Student Council will make an
announcement on Monday morning to communicate the total.

Week 2 Either email the total minutes to Melissa or write them on your week 2 train car
and have those to Melissa no later than this coming Monday, March 18th. I'll add those
minutes onto the 30,929 and we'll announce the total before the students leave for
Spring Break. The train cars are a way to make Read to Feed visible and to give those
students who are participating an extra "pat on the back". Check out the Read to Feed
train in the hallway!

Week 3 March 18-22 is week 3! Keep reminding them to read:) If possible, have these
minutes turned into Melissa before Spring Break. Otherwise, Monday works also.

Week 4 Wendy has emailed me the Spring Break Reading Contest Form. Minutes read
for the contest will also count towards Read to Feed. I have attached the Spring Break
Reading Contest Form. Please hand this out before the kids leave for Spring Break.

~ We are close to raising $1,300! Not bad for our first year. If you've dropped off a
Sponsor Letter now is the time to revisit to ask if they are considering a donation.
Once again, THANK YOU for all of your support. 
Have a wonderful weekend!
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Melissa

--
Melissa Davies
Title 1 Coordinator
Awbrey Park Elementary
#541-790-4050

_________________________________________________________________
You received this message because you are subscribed to the 4J list "awbrey_cert".
Send e-mail to this list at awbrey_cert@4j.lane.edu
To unsubscribe from this list, send e-mail to awbrey_cert-unsubscribe@4j.lane.edu

Spring Break Reading Contest.pdf
314 KB 

Zimbra https://mail.4j.lane.edu/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=C:-531531

2 of 2 3/15/13 4:44 PM


